
April 2024 IAAP Division 15 E-news 

 

1. Jennifer Namutebi as the new Vice President of our division  
We are pleased to announce that Jennifer Namutebi has been elected as Vice President of 
Division 15 IAAP and we welcome you to this position!  
 

Jennifer Namutebi is a Ugandan Psychologist and Consultant 
whose main interest is in the field of work and organisational psychology. She holds a 
Master’s Degree in Business Psychology from Makerere University and is pursuing 
doctoral studies in human flourishing at work. She also holds a Bachelor’s degree in 
Human Resource Management and an Advanced Diploma in Social Psychology. She 
currently lecturers at Nkumba University under the school of Business and 
Information Technology with special focus on organisational and people development 
disciplines. She’s been involved in various research project in the field of business 
psychology in the SME and NGO world and has a strong passion when it comes to 
promoting positive psychology at work and in everyday life. Jennifer has worked on 
various individual capacity development projects in Africa and is a Business Mentor 
for the Tony Elumelu Foundation Entrepreneurship (TEF) program aimed at 
empowering young African entrepreneurs and catalyze Africa’s development. She 
believes in the IAAP mission and works to promote and create awareness of the 
Division 15 Agenda among various stakeholders in Uganda and Africa as a whole. 

 

2. Networking event of Division 15 
On April 2nd Division 15 board organized a networking event for the members of the division! 
Members had the chance to network with Marija Davcheva the presidents, Jennifer Vicen 
President and Pedro Past President of Division 15 , share needs, and got to know more 
details about the open calls, projects and initiatives in Division 15 and how they can get 
involved!  
We would like to thank all members who joined us for the meeting! 
We loved seeing you there and stay tuned for more similar events in the future! 
 

 


